
New Employees @ our Branch

 Please welcome two new Library Clerks to the staff at San Carlos Branch
Library.  They are Jorge “George” Rosas and Ashley Urquhart.  Please take the
time to say, “Hello” and introduce yourself to them.

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2018/07/19/new-employees/
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